
 

 

  

 

 

Scoil Aireagail  

Board of Management Agreed Report for the Staff and Parents of Scoil 
Aireagail 

22.11.2022 

A meeting of the Board of Management of Scoil Aireagail, Ballyhale took place in the school 
on 22nd November 2022 at 4.15 pm. 
 
The Principal reported on the following areas:  
 

1. Apologies 

2. Minutes of previous meeting of 27th September 2022 

3. Matters arising from Minutes 

4. Correspondence 

5. Principal’s Report 

6. Financial Report- Update 

7. Student Voice: Cairdeas Mentoring Group 

8. Posts of Responsibility: Initiation of Review 

9. Child Protection:  

• Child Protection Oversight Report 

10. Policies for Review:  

• Homework Policy 

• Anti- Bullying Policy 

• Policy and Procedures for the Administration of Medicines 

11. Report on Bullying 

12. Code of Behaviour: Report on Suspensions 

13. AOB (with permission of the Chairperson): Dave Gallagher was proposed as a new 

parent representative on the BOM. 

14.  he Chairperson passed on the Board’s congratulations to the students receiving their 

Junior Cycle results tomorrow and wished Ballyhale Shamrocks luck in their upcoming 

matches. The next BOM meeting will take place after Christmas and the Chairperson 

wish all a safe and happy Christmas. 

15.  Date of next BOM meeting: Tuesday, 24th January 

 


